From: Peter Ward

Sent: 22 September 2022 18:18

To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
Subject: land to the south of Henham road, Elsenham. s62a/22/0007

Dear sir

As a resident of Henham -, | am horrified to read about this proposed development on
the last remaining green space in Elsenham,which | vehemently oppose.

As with all recent and proposed expansion plans for the village, no account has been taken on the
impact on infrastructure, in particular the appalling nature of the local country roads. Just one
example being the road from the Crown to Mole Hill Green, which adjoins the proposed
development. It is full of potholes, not very wide and has been poorly maintained for years.

| would also question what research has been undertaken on the full impact on local services, such
as the school and the village surgery, which we understand are full, and therefore heaping extra
pressure and vehicle congestion on adjoining.

Lastly, this development, together with the adjoining one which has just started, will generate up to
900 extra cars on our roads. The (you) authorities, are asking us to become ‘greener’, to plant trees
and have electric cars etc. You then allow the bulldozers in to scrub out all that precious green open
space, to be replaced by housing.

Where is all the electricity and water coming from as well?

Enough is enough. Please refuse this latest blatant despoliation of our beautiful village countryside.
We don’t want to live in a town.

Sheena Ward and Peter Ward





